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Monday 10th July 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Year 4! We are so excited for you all to come back and start Year 4 with us. As 

we will not be able to meet all of you before September, here is some information on what we 

will be covering next year in Geography, History and Science.  

The topics Year 4 will be covering are: 

● Autumn :  Ancient Egyptians (History), Electricity (Science), States of Matter 

(Science) 

● Spring : Mountains (Geography), Sound (Science) Living Things (Science/Geography) 

● Summer : Ancient Greece (History/Geography), Living things/Animals (Science). 

Our class reader for the Autumn term will be Hacker by Malorie Blackman, which we will link 

into our English and Guided Reading sessions. You may want to purchase a pre-owned copy of 

this book for your child to use in class but this is not compulsory.  Please also note that 

children are not required to read the text before term begins, however, may do so if they 

wish. 

In September, your child will be required to bring in their own pencil case. This should consist 

of the following items and be checked regularly to ensure that items are replaced if 

broken/finished or missing.  

Equipment required: pencil, rubber, sharpener, ruler, glue 

We look forward to welcoming you and your children back to school in September. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Jagger (4J) and Miss Adams (4A) 
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